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July 2006 
 
 
Dear Select Distinguished District Governor:  
 
On behalf of the Board of Directors of Toastmasters International, please accept our 
sincerest congratulations for your district being named SELECT DISTINGUISHED 
DISTRICT.  As district governor, you successfully led your team to meet and exceed its 
goals, truly exemplifying the Toastmasters International mission and vision. 
 
In addition, we congratulate your lt. governor education and training for achieving the 
Excellence in Education and Training Award, and commend your lt. governor marketing 
for achieving the Excellence in Marketing Award.  These awards truly represent the 
importance and power of a team effort in achieving the district mission. 
 
I hope your district will take time to celebrate these successes as it will also serve as an 
important foundation for the coming year’s administration.  I wish your district every 
continued success as you move forward. 
 
As a gesture of our appreciation for your many contributions during this past year, we will 
be more than happy to write the chief executive officer of your organization, informing 
him or her of your outstanding achievement.  Please let the Executive Director know to 
whom the letter should be directed, and it will be mailed following the International 
Convention. 
 
Again, congratulations on your outstanding achievements. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

             
Dilip Abayasekara, DTM Donna H. Groh 
International President Executive Director 

 
 

 


